
 
 

 

 

State Fiscal Year-End Provider Payments 

Per usual fiscal year-end processing and the July 4th holiday, the Ohio Administrative 

Knowledge System (OAKS), that processes our Medicaid provider payments, will be 

experiencing a delay.   The last provider payments for SFY 2018 will be Thursday, 

June 21, 2018.  Therefore, there will be 2 weeks of delayed provider payments 

(payment dates June 28th and July 6th) made no later than Monday, July 9, 2018. 

 

No Additional Change in Payment Cycle for Specific Fee for 

Service Providers 
Unrelated to the year-end closing, the additional restructuring of specific provider 

payment schedules, originally proposed to occur in June, has been cancelled.  The 

one-week delay that occurred in April 2018 will remain in effect. 

 

 

 


